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Dear Parents 
We will be celebrating Mass together at Our Lady of Hal Church on Friday 23rd September 
at 10am with Year 1 upwards. It would be lovely to see you there. 
Looking forward to seeing you at Pupil Academic Review day tomorrow.  
Best wishes 
Ms Richardson  
Head of School 

I have received and read the Our Ladyôs Primary School newsletter of  15. 9. 2016 
Signed _____________ Name of child ________________  Class_______ 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICEï your child may win a prize! 

Our Reception class are settling in well... 

A reminder about Pupil Academic Review Dayé 
Tomorrow is Pupil Academic Review Day. This means that  children come to school with 
their parent for their appointment with the class teacher. If your child is in Reception, or 
the Nursery, there is no school on Friday 16th September. 



Important dates for your diary… 

Thursday 22nd Sep at  9amðParents Working 
Alongside Children in Year 6 
Friday 23rd September at 10amðMass at Our Lady of 
Hal for Year 2 upwards 
Thursday 29th Sep at  9amðParents Working Along-
side Children in Year 5 
Thursday 29th SepðNon uniform day 
Wed 5th Oct at  2.50pmï Class Harvest Assembly 
Thur 13th Oct at 10amðParents Working Alongside 
Children in Year 4 
Fri 14th Oct at  6pm-Friends of Our Ladyôs (PTFA) - 
Family Disco 
Thursday 20th Oct at  9amðParents Working Along-
side Children in Year 3 
Monday 24th Oct—Friday 28th Octï School closed for 
the half term holiday 
Monday 31st October—School reopens after the half 
term holiday 
Thursday 3rd November at 9amðParents  
Working Alongside Children in Year 2 
Friday 4th November at 10amðMass at 10am at Our 
Lady of Hal for Year 2 upwards 
Thursday 10th November at 9amðParents 
Working Alongside Children in Year 1 
Monday 14th NovemberðAnti bullying week 
Thursday 17th November at 9amðParents Working 
Alongside Children in Reception 
Thursday 24th November—Non uniform day 
Thursday 8th December at 10am– Nativity for  
Reception and Year 1 
Thursday 8th December at 2pm– Nativity for Year 2 
parents 
Thursday 15th Decemberï Last day of clubs for the 
Autumn term 
Friday 16th DecemberðChristmas party for Year 3 and 
Year 4 
Tuesday 20th DecemberðChristmas party for 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
Wednesday 21st DecemberðChristmas party for 
Reception, Year 5 and Year 6 
Thursday 22nd DecemberðLast day of the Autumn 
termðchildren go home at 3.30pm 
 

Our prayer… 
 
Psalm of Thanksgiving 
It is good to give thanks to the Lord, 
to sing praise to your name, Most High, 
to proclaim your love in the morning, 
your faithfulness in the night. 
For you make me jubilant, Lord, by your deeds; 
at the work of your hands I shout for joy. 
How great are your 
works, Lord! 
How profound your 
purpose! 
Psalm 92: 1-3, 5-6 
 

Work of the 
weeké 
Every week a  
fantastic piece of 
childrenôs work is 
showcased in the school 
lobby (next to the office).  
This week, Arsema from 
Year 4 has been chosen for her 
brilliant writing inspired by 
óTales told in tentsô. 
Do come and take a look!  
Well done Arsema :) 

Snacks at morning break and during 
after school clubs… 
 
Children can bring in a 
healthy snack, e.g. fruit or 
cereal bars, to eat at morning 
break times. 
Research is telling us that children experience 
low energy levels mid morning which can 
impact on their concentration and learning. 
After school club snacksðChildren can 
bring in a healthy snack to eat before starting 
their club. This can be a piece of fruit (easy to 
peel) or a cereal bar.   

E Safety… 
We are having an Eï 
Safety awareness talk for 
parents on Wednesday 
21st September at 9am. 
All parents welcome. 


